
Personal Information Collection Statement 
 
 
The Asian Academy of Family Therapy would like to keep you informed of the Academy’s 
news and activities. All of the data provided by you will be kept in strict confidence. The 
data will only be used to maintain contact, update you with the latest developments of 
the AAFT, and the provision of information, e.g., AAFT news, conferences, courses, 
programs, and activities. The Academy will not disclose any personal information to 
external bodies unless you have been informed or the Academy is required to do so by 
law. If you do not wish to receive the above information from us in future, please let us 
know at info@acafamilytherapy.org 
 


